







Dear parents/carers,

From after the October half term, we will be introducing a refreshed approach to our school menu.

Our aim is to ensure that as many children as possible can enjoy a wider variety of delicious, nutritious meals, whilst continuing to prioritise their safety and wellbeing. To help us do this effectively, we kindly ask that parents or guardians of children currently on a medical diet menu provide medical evidence in the form of a letter from a GP, paediatrician, specialist nurse, or a dietitian.

Please submit a new medical diet request via the LunchHound portal and upload your child's supporting medical evidence. This ensures your child's dietary needs are safely and accurately met. If your child's current medical diet is based on food preferences rather than a diagnosed food allergy or intolerance, they are welcome to enjoy meals from our standard menu. In this case, we ask that you complete a medical diet removal request via LunchHound using the following link - https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request

To ensure we're fully prepared, we kindly ask that all medical evidence is submitted by Friday 3rd October 2025. After this date, children without submitted medical evidence will need to bring a packed lunch from home, or they will be offered a jacket potato only until we receive the necessary documentation.

We appreciate your support in helping us focus our resources on children with genuine medical dietary needs. Together, we can continue to make mealtimes safe, inclusive, and enjoyable for everyone.

Yours sincerely,

Jo-Anne Robertson

Education UK Managing Director